
Dear Families of Monksdown, 

Every day at Monksdown is a reminder of how privileged we are to work in such a 
wonderful community!  Your children have been a delight since they stepped back into 
the new academic year and simply ‘hit the ground running.’  They truly are a credit to 
you. 

Our new Nursery and Reception children continue to settle in well and we are so 
proud of them.  Please continue to follow the many activities your children are 
involved in on Twitter. 

                                                                      

This year we are working very hard to make sure that all the children are in school 
everyday unless they are unwell. Sometimes when children feel a little under the 
weather and come to school, they feel much better quickly and it means they don’t 
then miss valuable learning. We know that children who attend regularly and on time 
are much more likely to succeed. We will be rewarding children for regular attendance 
and also contacting you to offer support if your child’s attendance is a concern.   

The Government have issued new, stringent guidelines on Attendance for Schools. 
Unless you have an exceptional circumstance, in which case you need to request a 
Leave of Absence in writing, please ensure your child is in school every day.  No 
permission for holidays in term time will be authorised and you may be issued a fine.   

 Where Children Come First 
Friday 16th September 

Our school’s  

Designated 

Safeguarding 

Leads : 

Mrs Price,  Mrs Stewart 

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 

 

 

Vienna Hernandes Siles  
Wendy Connolly 
Freddie Green 
Skyler-Roawn Holland  
Theklia Gerolemou 
Hollie Nethercote 
Rylee Smith 
Ruby Mogan 
Lottie McGeehan 
Ela Ozturk 
Jessica Wilson 
Jayden Chen 
Jack Farron 
Layla Hardman 
Jaiden Stuart 
Zachary Mokhtar 
Havanna Rosso 
Jack Price 
Libby Walker 
Lily Griffiths 
Jason He 
Ollie Stubbins 
Cianna Lowndes 
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HARVEST FESTIVAL 
Monday 10th October 

 
We will be collecting 

donations of none 
perishable food items.      
These can be passed 

into the class teacher. 
 

Thank you. 
 
 





Tuesday 20th  September- School Photograph Day  

Wednesday 28th September Road Rally Championships at Wavertree 3.15pm—6.00pm 

Thursday 29th September- MacMillan Coffee Morning before school for parents/carers  

Friday 30th September - Year 5 Job Junction Careers Morning  

Tuesday 4th October - Cross Country Race at Newsham Park 3.30pm-5.30 pm 

Week Commencing Monday 10th October - Year 6 Gang Prevention Workshops 

Monday 10th October—Harvest Festival 

Monday 17th October - Parent/ Carer Evening 3.15pm-6.00pm 

Tuesday 18th October - Parent / Carer Evening 3.15pm-6.00pm 

Friday 21st October 2.00pm School Closes for Half Term  

Wednesday 2nd November—Flu Immunisations  

 

 

Our school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 20th September.  

 

All children in Nursery and Reception classes will have an individual photograph taken.  

Children  will only have an individual photograph taken if they DO NOT have siblings in the school. 

 

Children will be photographed with their brothers and sisters only. 

Should you wish for your children to have an individual photograph in addition to the family one please 
inform the school in writing either by email or letter. 

Please join us on the Key Stage 2 playground 
on Thursday 29th September to support this 

very worthy cause. 





Have a you day! Spend a day focusing on you! You can finally feel relaxed after 
a long week of school or work. Try and find somewhere you can go where you 
feel comfortable and can do something you enjoy, such as:  

 Reading a nice book  

 Listening to music  

 Reflecting on your day  

 Doing some meditation  

These things can help you feel less tense or stressed. There are many more 
things that you can do to help you feel relaxed. Give some time to yourself! 

You can apply online for a Secondary Year 7 place for schools if you live in Liverpool. If you 
live outside Liverpool and want to apply for a school here, you must apply through the 
education authority where you live.  

Once you have created an online applications account, you can apply for up to five schools 
for Secondary Year 7. 

Some schools (mainly faith schools) also ask you to complete additional paper forms that 
must be sent directly to them. 

Please visit Liverpool City Council.Gov.UK - school admissions where you will be guided 
through the process. 

I would recommend you visit school websites and attend any open days available. Some 
may be virtual , but will give you a taste of the opportunities on offer for your child. 
Choosing a secondary school is a really important decision.  Should any of you need further 
support please contact Mrs Stewart who will be happy to assist.  

 

All forms must be submitted by Monday 31st October, 2022. 






